
Southern Lehigh School District Climate Survey - Parent(s)/Guardian(s)

SLSD Parents and Guardians,

The Southern Lehigh School District is committed to examining issues of diversity, equity, and
inclusion as it relates to the wellbeing and academic success of our students. With this in mind, the
Southern Lehigh School District is seeking feedback from the school community regarding the
climate of our district as it relates to equity. By participating in the following survey, members of
the SLSD school community will provide a critical perspective that will help to determine how to
move forward as a district to ensure that we are meeting the unique needs of every student.

The following survey is voluntary. Furthermore, it is completely confidential. The SLSD will not
collect your name, email address, or any other personally identifying information about you (with
the exception of some basic demographic questions). At no point in time will your identity be
connected to your responses to this survey, nor will your identity be shared with district staff or
administration. Please take a moment to review each question carefully and to answer each
question as honestly as possible. Click on the following link to access the content of the Southern
Lehigh School District Climate Survey for Parent(s)/Guardian(s). 

Thank you for taking this very important step in ensuring that the Southern Lehigh School District
is providing students with the most equitable learning environment possible.

Kathleen Evison 
Superintendent

April 23, 2021

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSer-0WlqEjU7nESYIbUP4ByPQAp4yjLkpZJBe5sK2qLGhWUQw/viewform

